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February 6, 2020 
 

 
To:  All Locals with Members in National Healthcare Plans 
 
 
RE:  National Railroad Health Plan Dependent Audit 
 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Recently you should have received a notification from your healthcare insurance 
provider along with an email from this office advising of an audit being conducted to 
determine eligibility of spouses and stepchildren.  This audit applies to All IBEW 
members covered under the National Healthcare Plan who have spouses and 
stepchildren on their insurance. 
 
We were notified that there has been a very low response rate as of this writing.  
The audit states that anyone who hasn’t submitted the proper documentation for their 
spouses and stepchildren by March 31, 2020, will see their dependent’s coverage 
dropped.  Please ensure that our Members know that it is imperative that they respond 
to this audit. 
 
Anyone who has misplaced their audit packet may go to WWW.YourTrackToHealth.com 
or by calling the Railroad Enrollment Services at (800)753-2692 to obtain the 
information necessary to complete the audit. 
 
I can’t stress enough; how important it is that our Members receive this information.  
The audit covers all crafts. Failure to comply could result in devastating financial 
consequences to our Members. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeff Allred 
General Chairman 
System Council 16 
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